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IT’S NOT TOO EARLY TO 

ADD THIS TO YOUR 

CALENDAR! 
* * * * * 

Sunday, SEPTEMBER 16th  

Pasadena Scottish Rite 

150 North Madison Ave. 

Pasadena, California 

9:00 AM 

     

PGM Steve Doan will be 

discussing the proposed 

2018 Grand Lodge 

Legislation 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
A very special Hiram Award presentation 

ceremony will be held on June 16
th

 at 
Burbank Lodge 406, when, with the Grand 
Master present, our local Assistant Grand 

Lecturer for Division VII, Elvan C. “Al” 
Moen, is recognized for his 50 years of 
membership as a Mason.  The program 

starts at 5 PM, with dinner to follow. 

Valle de France Lodge 329 is again 
pleased to present an exemplification of 

the unique French First Degree for all 
Masons to attend, on June 20

th
, at the Van 

Nuys Masonic Center.  Reservations no 
later than June 10

th
, through your Lodge 

Secretaries only.  Donation $20; 
refreshments included. 

Los Angeles Masonry continues to grow 
with the formation of yet another new 

Lodge!  A Grand Lodge Institution 
Ceremony will be held on June 25

th
 at the 

Pasadena Scottish Rite, to inaugurate the 
new Archimedes Masonic Lodge.  Its 
primary focus will be to explore the 
Scottish Rite Craft Degrees through 

Masonic education.  If you wish to attend, 
reservations must be made by June 10

th
.  

Donation $50, with proceeds to the 
Pasadena Scottish Rite Childhood 

Language Center. 
 

Happy Father’s Day! 

 

 

 

ROADMAP 
2020 

 Campus 
master Plan 

Again this year, our Grand Master 

has proclaimed the month of June to be 

“Masonic Homes Month” and asks that 

we contemplate how by honoring the 

past services of our Masonic Homes, we 

can recognize and enhance its role in 

shaping our future as a vibrant element 

of our fraternity that cares for the most 

vulnerable among us.  He further 

requests that the services and resources 

of this organization be emphasized at 

our Lodge meetings this month.   

One of the key elements of our 

providing high quality compassionate 

services and care at the Homes is 

keeping its facilities, along with its 

services and programs, in the best 

shape possible.  A Campus Master Plan, 

titled “Roadmap 2020”, was established 

several years ago to replace aging 

facilities and to provide new facilities 

for added levels of care, as well as to 

add new residences to shorten the 

waiting period. 

A major element of this Plan was 

recently realized at the Covina Homes 

as ground-breaking ceremonies were 

held in March for the construction of  a 

new skilled nursing, long term care, and 

memory care center there.  It will 

finally allow the same level of care here 

in the South that Brothers in the North 

have had for some time.  Please 

continue to give to the “Let’s Write the 

Future” campaign, to keep this going! 

 

 

169TH Annual 
Communication 

*   *   *   *   * 
 

OCTOBER 19-21, 2018 
 

Our Grand Master Bruce Galloway 

cordially invites you to attend the 

2018 Grand Lodge activities in San 

Francisco this coming October.  Plan 

to attend and renew your 

appreciation of California Masonry 

and its future. 

Advance reservations for hotels and 

events are now being advertised on 

the Grand Lodge Web Site.  Separate 

special event tickets are being 

offered for the ladies and family 

lunch, as well as for the “An Evening 

in San Francisco” Gala and Banquet.  

And again, a limited number of 

Lodging  Packages will be available.  

Be sure you order your hotel 

packages as quickly as possible, 

since they always go fast. 
 

 

You can still register for the upcoming 
2018 California Masonic Symposium, to be 
held in our area on June 10th at the Long 

Beach Scottish Rite Cathedral.  The 
Symposium will feature fascinating 
insights into many historic Masonic 

leaders from California’s past, and how 
their legacies continue today.  You may 
make a reservation by clicking on the 
“Events” section of the cover page at 

www.freemason.org. 
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